
From: Judith Broadhurst <jaebroadhurst@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 12:56 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: building code update 

 

I support these actions: 

 Help replace fossil fuels with clean energy 

 Reduce energy consumption in new residential buildings 
by about 20%     

 Lower utility costs for residents 
 Reduce the need for electricity and for new power plants 
 Encourage construction of more affordable and energy-

efficient housing for more people 

--  
Judith (Jae) Broadhurst 
Port Angeles, WA 
 

 


